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Newsletter : 

30th September 2022 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 

Value:  Courtesy 

Dear Parent/carer 
 

As we reach the end of September, the nights are drawing in and the mornings are certainly darker. It’s a sign that 
change is upon us and that as that change takes place we also have to change or adjust with it.  
 

Children have worked extremely hard this week and they continue to impress me with their knowledge, skills and    
understanding of the units of work they are completing. This week I was shown work from a variety of subjects. Year 6 
have been mixing colours, shades and  tones in art, Puffins are continuing to study the Victorians as part of their history 
unit, this week they have been using secondary sources to look at dress differences. The children in Fireflies have been 
studying their story of the week ‘Colour Monster’ as well as showing off their physical prowess outside. Bumblebees 
have been painting self portraits and Falcons have been using column addition methods in mathematics. I am always 
amazed at the key content that teachers want our pupils to learn. The disciplinary knowledge that pupils learn today 
will help them to know and remember more in the future. 
 

Please take note of the forthcoming dates for parents evenings. This will be your opportunity to meet your child’s class 
teacher and discuss how well they have started their school year as well as finding out what support you can give them 
when they are at home. Appointments will be available to be booked from 9am on Monday morning at:               
https://sevenfields.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 

Miss Smith took assembly this week and she focussed on the importance of showing kindness and good manners. Our 
children have come such a long way with this since it was introduced. Often I see children hold doors, show kindness in 
corridors and they even remind each other and adults about the importance of saying please and thank you. I am so 
proud of them. As my grandmother used to say. ‘Manners cost nothing’ 
 

This week our vending machine ‘Charles’ was inundated with book reviews. So much so that we had to split the        
randomiser between KS1 and KS2. I am so pleased that this is encouraging our children to read more and I hope that 
you are continuing to listen to your child read and making a comment in their reading diary. Reading fluency is key to 
enabling children to access longer and more complex texts. Practice makes perfect. Congratulations to all our winners 
this week. 
 

Enjoy the weekend 
 
D Booth  
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Dojos gained this week 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Mrs Still   

Miss Mitchell   

Miss Goss 652 
Alexander/Alarah-Mae 

59 

Miss Grimwood 652 Darcie– Mae 60 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Demain 363 Oscar 31 

Miss Smith  525 Cory 27 

Mrs Shipman 250 Aiden/Freddie 15 

Mr Bagley 236 Abdul 35 

Miss Martin 698 Freya 45 

Miss Jessop 191 Freyja 45 

Mr Donnelly 356  Martin/Tyler 38 

Follow us on twitter @sevenfieldsprim 

Certificates 

Congratulations to   
anyone who has been 

nominated by your 
teacher this week 

 

Well done to you all on 
your  

achievements ! 

Butterflies Tyler for joining in at carpet time   

Fireflies  Emmie-Mae for sharing her ideas on the 
carpet  

Oliver for settling to learn quickly and 
joining in on the carpet  

Bumblebees Myla for challenging herself in phonics 
lessons  

Oliver for settling to learn quickly and 
joining in on the carpet  

Robins Alfie for showing kindness and good 
manners and helping his friends  

Bear for being an excellent Seven Fields 
role model  

Sparrows Lucas for trying his best and improving 
his writing in English  

Oliver for excellent work in guided     
reading 

Wrens Krystal-Rose for following all of the 
magnificent 7 

Charlie for following all of the magnificent 
7 

Puffins Oliver for great work in History using his 
deduction skills  

Harrison for contributing lots during our 
History lesson this week  

Kingfishers Annie for working hard and persevering  Jae-Jay for working hard and being a 
Kingfishers role model  

Hummingbirds Akuzike for following the magnificent 7 Kara-Mae for always doing her best  

Falcons Macy for challenging herself in Maths 
and trying her best  

Frankie being courteous all week by being 
kind and using manners  

Eagles Martin for making an improved effort in 
his learning  

Alexie for showing a great attitude to 
learning in all of her lessons  

Kestrels  Moyinoluwa for settling into her new 
class extremely well  

Amirah for believing in herself and doing 
brilliant Maths work this week  

Special mentions Aiden for 25 nights reading  Zakaree for 25 nights reading  

Attendance  

Fireflies  

Bumblebee Class  

Robin Class 91.00 

Sparrow Class 94.50 

Wren Class 91.92 

Puffin Class 93.93 

Kingfisher Class 97.83 

Hummingbird Class 97.24 

Falcon Class 94.83 

Kestrel Class 94.74 

Eagle Class 87.65 

This week’s certificate nominations are as follows: 

And the attendance cup goes to: 

Kingfishers  

This week’s winners of 

the Dojo cup are: 

Falcons  

Congratulations 

and well done 



 3 

 

House points totals this 

week and overall totals so 

far: 

 

Snowdon   115 

 

Slieve Donard   98 

 

Ben Nevis   82 

 

Scafell Pike   117 

 

This weeks behaviour cup winners are: 

Quinn and Twyla for being excellent Seven 

Fields role models  

 

They are back! Hot chocolate Fridays have returned and we would like to say a huge well done to the following      

children for receiving the most dojos in their class this week:  

Tyler, Martin, Cory, Oscar, Abdul, Alexander, Darcie-Mae, Freyja and Freya  
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This month in Young Carers club we went back to nature with an Autumn 
scavenger hunt out on the school field. We were amazed at what we 

found! We even had some mini beasts hitch a ride  back inside with us 
where we created our collages. 
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This week Kestrels have been mixing colours, shades and 

tones in Art lessons. 

 

Bumblebee class have been painting self portraits this week. 

Can you guess who is who? 
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The children in 

Puffin class 

have been  

looking at The 

Victorians and 

how life was for 

them during 

their History 

lesson this 

week. 

 

Fireflies have been very 

busy using a multitude of 

skills when playing outside. 

They have also been    

reading their story of the 

week The Colour Monster        

together.  Also this week 

they have been practicing 

their art skills by painting 

self portraits.  
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Falcons Maths lesson - adding using 

column addition with Harvey taking 

the role of class teacher 

+ + + + + + + + + + + + 

 

+ + + + + + + + + + + + + 

+ + + + + + + + + + + + + 

+ + + + + + + + + + + + + 
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We would like to introduce you all to our newly voted for by class members school 
council: 

Madison, Angel-Mai, Eira, Bleux, Oliver, Darcie, Charlie, Freddie, Krystal-Rose,   
Dylan, Harrison, Ollie, Noah, Kyron, Freyja, Charlie and Cliodhna   

 

And finally with a spin of the randomiser in assembly 
we have 4 more     winners who wrote wonderful book reviews to enter into 

the draw.  


